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22nd November 2017 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I am writing regarding selection of the venue for the 19th Meeting of the European Hair Research 
Society in 2020. The meeting will be held in Europe and the Board hereby formally invites 
applications to host this meeting.  
 
Considerations for any Host should include:- 
 

 Local organising committee; both academic and clinical members and name of 
principal contact person 

 Congress venue, size and suitability for the nature of the congress. There may be up 
to 500 participants 

 Accommodation close by and including some affordable for students 
 Accessibility for International attendees; Airport with international access as well as 

good local access within Europe 
 Financial Sponsorship; Venue attractiveness to sponsors with space for Company 

presentation booths 
 Local organisation arrangements such as specialist Congress management company 
 Social programme 

 
Dates for the Congress can be flexible; members should note that the Society Investigative 
Dermatology meeting will be held in Arizona from May 12-16th 2020, which may mean 
international participants might already have this date reserved in their calendars. 
 
Please address any questions to President Prof. Bianca Maria Piraccini or any member of the 
EHRS Board.  
 
The Board would like to receive applications to include consideration of the above points, by 31st 
December 2017.  The board will shortlist applications and the EHRS assembly will vote 
electronically in February to select the final venue.  The location of the 2020 meeting will be 
announced at the 18th EHRS meeting in Bologna, 2018. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
Prof. Bianca Maria Piraccini 
EHRS President 
 
 

 
 


